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Comment: More housing of all kinds needs to be built. If enough housing is
built, there does not need to be an emphasis on "affordable" housing. Certain
initiatives need to be stopped, like Calif High Speed Rail, which is a waste
of time, money, and energy. Use more "Google buses," a network of privately
owned buses to carry people from where they live to where they work. This
requires no input of public funds. Stop investing 20% of asphalt for less
than 5% of users in the form of bike lanes. Use more ferries to take pressure
off the roads. Do truck deliveries in the middle of the night to reduce
daytime congestion. Stop pandering to particular demographic groups; get rid
of district elections in SF. Remove barriers on side streets, so that traffic
can flow more easily in places with grid street systems, like Berkeley. When
traffic is backed up on the bridges, simply stop taking tolls and let traffic
flow through. Accomplish construction more quickly, so that debacles like the
multi-year charade on Van Ness in SF does not occur. When there are traffic
crashes, just push them to the side, rather than hold up multiple lanes of
traffic. Save water by putting low flow toilets in every residence and office
building in the Bay Area. Integrate the public transit systems in the entire
Bay Area, so the flow is seamless. Restore safety on BART so people will ride
it again. Run public transit 24/7, so people will ride it. Reduce headways,
so people don't have to wait more than five minutes for a bus. Build more
housing within walking distance of public transit nodes. Evaluate why so much
money is spent on the homeless with so little result.
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